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Apr 18, 2017

Tips to strengthen memory presented by students of the College
of Education at AAU

The Student's Committee in the College of Education, Humanities and Social Sciences
organized an event entitled “Your memory before your study”, included a workshop about the
methods of developing the student’s memory by doing some exercises and tips to strengthen
memory through exams. The students presented a histrionic scene about the same idea.

The event was attended by Dr. Nader Al Sanhouri —Dean of the College of Education,
Humanities and Social Sciences- academic staff and students. At the end of the event, the
students were honored for their efforts.
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